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State of Vermont 
Public Utility Commission 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Case 24-1513-INV service list 

From: Mary Jo Krolewski, Utilities Analyst  

Re: Appointments of Vermont System Planning Committee members  

Date: August 6, 2024 

The Vermont Public Utility Commission (“Commission”) opened this proceeding to fill three 
members on the Vermont System Planning Committee (“VSPC”).  In May-June 2024, the 
Commission advertised the openings for these members. 

As a result of that process, the Commission appointed the following VSPC members: 

� Molly Mahar - alternate member representing commercial and industrial electric customers; 
� Jonathan Dowds - primary member representing the supply resources 
� Jack Greene - alternate member representing the supply resources 

The member or alternate representing supply resources will serve a five-year term, starting no 
later than August 1, 2024, and ending July 31, 2029.  The alternate member representing 
commercial and industrial electric consumers will fill a current term ending on July 31, 2028. 

 

 


